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Once again this was a busy year for the choir as we met the many challenges 

faced as part of a congregation coming together to form a church family. 

But, it was more than the people that came together and a  huge thank you goes 

out to Elly and Lois and Melissa for the countless hours they have spent sorting 

and filing.  They were grateful for the help they received from volunteers who 

assisted with moving music and filing cabinets. 

 

We were shocked and saddened by the sudden passing of Nerina Clark and Dave 

Wilson. We participated in their Celebrations of Life and mourned with Marybeth 

and Ron. 

 

On Good Friday we joined with the Haliburton United Church choir as we offered 

a very meaningful cantata – The Choice.  The narration was ably given by others 

from the two congregations – with Eric Casper and Rev. Max and Rev. Harry 

Morgan having prominent roles.  Many hours were spent in rehearsals   

For Christmas the choir was pleased to be joined by Rev. Marybeth Wilson as 

Narrator in the Cantata – Glorious Christmas. 

 

We welcomed Sheelagh McClelland to the soprano section and invite new 

members to become part of our choir family. 

For the winter months we have changed rehearsal time to 4:30 on Thursday 

afternoons. 

 

 

Melissa Stephens/Joan Chapple. 
 


